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1. In your absence from the office last week, the Duty Clerk
kindly told us that the Prime Minister would be happy to see
George Mitchell at 0915 on Thursday 12 September, for 45 minutes.

This is to confirm that Mitchell is very grateful, and looks
forward to seeing the Prime Minister next week.
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Leven,

Peter Westmacott

cc: Martin Howard Esq, Private Office NIO
Dominick Chilcott Esqg, Private Office FCO




